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Angles Maths Hub is thrilled to announce its 2021/22 Primary-phase Research 
and Innovation Work Group. 

Led by the nationally and internationally renowned Andrew Jeffrey and Liz 
Gibbs, Seeing Number at LKS2 aims to support teachers in further developing 
their subject knowledge, in using representation and structure, to support the 

teaching and learning of mental calculation in the LKS2 classroom.   

This Work Group aims to move our LKS2 learners forwards in their 
understanding of number, after what has been a very turbulent KS1 journey 
through mathematics due to the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 
Through this focussed professional development, teachers will be able to 
deepen pupils’ knowledge, understanding and confidence, leading to success in 
their mathematical journey across KS2 and beyond.  
 
This Work Group develops and deepens a Teaching for Mastery approach to 
mathematics teaching and learning, as well as aspects of Mastering Number, to 
support visualisation within the development of mental calculation skills, 
knowledge and understanding. 

Work Group Timeline and Structure 
 
Seeing Number at LKS2 will be offered as a blended Work Group model with sessions 
running face-to-face and online across the year.  Whilst dates are imminently to be 
confirmed, face-to-face sessions will only take place in Spring and Summer terms, in line 
with guidance at that time. 
 
To reserve your school’s free place, complete our short application form here. 

This Work Group is free 

of charge to all schools. 
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